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21 November 2023 

Ms Indra Boss 
Strategic Planner 
Clarence City Council 

By email: iboss@ccc.tas.gov.au  

Dear Ms Boss 

Tasmanian Planning Scheme - Clarence 
Draft amendment PDPSPAMEND-2021-019004 and combined permit 

30 Holland Court, Howrah 

I refer to your request for an extension of time dated 20 November 2023 to make a further 
submission responding to the Commission’s directions of 27 September 2023. 

The Commission advises that an extension is granted until 19 January 2024 for direction 1, and 
12 February 2024 for directions 2, 3, 4 and 5.  

Submissions must be made by email to tpc@planning.tas.gov.au.  Once received, the 
submissions referred to above will be made available under the relevant assessment1 on the 
Commission’s website.  

Please note that submissions will be published in full, without redaction. 

If you require further information, please contact Lauren O’Brien, Planning Adviser, on 
6165 6813.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Claire Hynes 
Delegate (Chair) 

 
1www.planning.tas.gov.au/assessments-and-hearings/current-assessments-and-hearings/AP-CLA-PDPSPAMEND-2021-019004 
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